MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 3/7/2016
Start time: 7:04 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 23 members, 1 guest

The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted
as posted.

Peter Jagich reporting for Rob Stubbs on the current membership renewal status. 54
members have renewed to date.

Field reports:

o RedWing field - Rob Schulze reported that the field is in good shape, but
wet. Parking should be done on the side of the road, and not on the grass
for the time being.

o Wallkill field - Ron Revelle reported that the field is also in good shape.
The telephone company is looking to install a cell tower on the southeast
area of the property. Location would probably be behind the flight line
plane. We can look into adjusting the location of the mowed runway as
time goes on. Possible time frame could be late this year, to some time
next year.

Fred DiMaria reported on the club's financial status.

Lloyd Quick gave an update on Jer Milosek. He is doing better, and hopes to be flying
again by June.

Peter mentioned that the club is still looking for someone to take over the newsletter
editor position. If you are interested, please see any board member.

Ron Revelle reported on the status of planning for the 50th Jamboree event. Ron is
working with the AMA on two recognition statuses for both the club and the
Aerodrome. A big thank you to Ron for all of his time and efforts on this project.
Warren Batson noted that the Spring Funfly sanction is in with the AMA. The event is
scheduled for June 4-5.

The Jamboree Mission information and registration page is almost ready for
publication. Final tests are being made at the moment.

Rob Schulze volunteered to communicate in RC Groups when the Mission
information is made public.

Warren brought in a homemade plane stand that he constructed. Made of wood and
finished in polyurethane, with modifications made to make it more functional.

Warren led a discussion on the importance of preflighting your models in the
springtime before flying season starts.

Reminder that the next meeting will be Project Night.

Meeting adjourned: 8:10 PM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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